
(sent on behalf of the Employee and Labor Relations Team) 
 
Dear UAW members, 
 
Due to an error, there were a number of UAW bargaining unit members who did not 
receive our message sent on Friday, January 13 regarding self-attestation forms, or the 
follow-up message sent on January 17. The purpose of the self-attestation form is to 
collect information about whether you withheld labor during the period of the UAW 
strike.  
 
If you worked during all of the days of the strike period (November 14 through 
December 9 for Postdoctoral and Academic Researchers, and November 14 through 
December 23 for Graduate Student Researchers and Academic Student Employees), 
you do not need to fill out this form. If you did not work for at least one day during the 
strike period, then you should fill out the form with an accurate reporting of your time. 
 
We are resending this message to all bargaining unit members with the link to the 
Google Form version of the attestation. You can also submit a PDF version of the form 
if you prefer; instructions and a link to the PDF form are contained in the January 13 
message.  
 
Please note that we are extending the submission deadline to end-of-day 
Thursday, January 26 to allow additional time for you to submit the form.  
 
Please submit any questions you have regarding the attestation form via the post-strike 
recovery questions form.  
 
Thank you for cooperating with this directive from the UC Office of the President, and 
for the important and critical role you all play in supporting our research, teaching and 
public service efforts. We greatly appreciate your contributions in the classroom, and in 
advancing our research mission. Thank you for your continued work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Employee and Labor Relations 
 
This message was sent to UAW-represented employees. 
 
-- 
Office of the Associate Vice Chancellor, Human Resources/Chief People & Culture 
Officer 
University of California, Berkeley 
2199 Addison Street, Suite 192 
Berkeley, CA 94720-3540 
(510) 642-4947 
http://hr.berkeley.edu/ 
 

https://evcp.berkeley.edu/sites/default/files/general/uc_berkeley_mail_-_guidance_on_pay_and_leave_reporting_for_those_who_participated_in_the_uaw_strike.pdf
https://evcp.berkeley.edu/sites/default/files/uaw_electronic_attestation_form.pdf
https://forms.gle/FSEZGJ5z84NMLKHu7
https://evcp.berkeley.edu/sites/default/files/general/uc_berkeley_mail_-_guidance_on_pay_and_leave_reporting_for_those_who_participated_in_the_uaw_strike.pdf
https://evcp.berkeley.edu/sites/default/files/general/uc_berkeley_mail_-_guidance_on_pay_and_leave_reporting_for_those_who_participated_in_the_uaw_strike.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9yFL8Wu3gCT769eXPTq3ss8iG7fxuv4JpdKcWTK1lnwEb0A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9yFL8Wu3gCT769eXPTq3ss8iG7fxuv4JpdKcWTK1lnwEb0A/viewform
http://hr.berkeley.edu/

